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Le Roy Christian Church Online Giving 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ’s) 
 
Why give online?   

To Honor God – when signing up to give online you are making a commitment to 
faithfully give in advance.  Proverbs 3:9-10 tells us to “Honor the lord with your 
wealth, with the first fruits of all your crops; then your barns will be filled to 
overflowing, and your vats will brim over with new wine.”   We are to give to him 
our FIRST and BEST not what’s left after we’ve satisfied our earthly wants and 
desires.   
 
It’s Easy – Set up a recurring gift and you don’t have to remember your checkbook 
on Sunday morning or miss a week while you’re on vacation.  You can choose to set 
up weekly, bi-weekly, twice a month, monthly or one time gifts.   

 
How do I give online?   

Visit LeRoyChristianChurch.org and click on the tab that says GIVE ONLINE or the $ 
at the bottom of the page.  If it’s your first time you will be asked to set up an 
account which will remember your account information.  If you just want to take the 
quick and easy route click on the tab that says Quick Give.   

 
How do I schedule recurring gifts? 

Visit the online giving tab via LeRoyChristianChurch.org and hit Scheduled Giving.  
Choose the number of times you want to give per month and how long you want the 
giving to continue.   

 
How do I text to give?  

Simply text the amount you want to give to (309) 213-2124.  The first time you will 
be asked to visit a website to complete a one-time registration.  After that simply 
text the amount you want to give and it will automatically deduct it from your 
account.  Standard text and data rates apply(See your carrier’s data rates chart)*.  

    
How do I know my giving has gone through? 

You will receive an e-mail or text telling you that your donation was successful.  
You will not get an e-mail confirming you have set up a recurring gift but you 
should get an e-mail each time your account is charged. 

 
What form of payment can I use? 

You can use debit or credit.  However, at Le Roy Christian Church we encourage you 
to give through your regular income and not through credit.  Online giving is for 
convenience but you should be careful about giving on credit unless you intend to 
pay off your credit card each month.   
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Will I still get a giving statement for tax purposes? 

You are able to print your own giving statement by logging in to your online giving 
account and clicking on My Account and then print.  If you also use the weekly 
envelope system you will get a separate giving statement from the church.   

 
When will the contribution be deducted from my account? 
 All transactions should appear within 1 - 3 days.  
 
How will my gift show up on my bank or credit card statement? 

There should be a line item for each transaction that says “Le Roy Christian 
Church”. 

 
Is online giving safe? 

Yes!  In many ways it’s safer because your gift can’t be lost or stolen.  Our payment 
methods are safe and secure.  For more information you can click here.  

 
What if I change bank accounts or need to change the date or amount of my gift? 
 You can log in to your online giving account and make those changes at any time.   
 
Who do I talk to if I have more questions?  

Contact Office Manager Judy Johnson at office@leroychristianchurch.org 
or call (309) 962-6491.   
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